
 

 
Date: March 22, 2018 
 

 
We, QUANTA COMPUTER INC. declare that the device does not support any non-US channels 
in all the operational mode(s) for the following product. 
 
FCC ID: HFS-C401LTE 
 
If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
----------------------------------- 

Name: Joyce Kuo 

Company name :  QUANTA COMPUTER INC. 

Tel.: 886-3-3272345 

E-mail: joyce.kuo@quantatw.com 
 


